
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

23rd November 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We have had further discussions with health agencies today in regards to the 

rising number of COVID cases in our school community. As a result of this, 

unfortunately the decision has been made to postpone the disco that was 

due to be held this Friday. 

 

We are very disappointed to have to postpone, however the health and 

safety of our school community is our priority. We will be releasing a new date 

as soon as it is safer for us to hold the disco. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

RHF School Office 

 

 


